
NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS


[bookmark: Text5]The Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management wishes to procure architectural/engineering services for the Armory Compound Construction Projects (Various Sites) at facilities located in the following municipalities:  Waterville (2 sites), Lewiston, Sanford, and Westbrook, Maine. Qualifications packages are due at 1:00 p.m. on June 10, 2021 at DFE, Bldg. 7, Camp Keyes, 194 Winthrop Street, Augusta, Maine 04330, ATTN: Mr. Paul R. Lapointe

[bookmark: Text7]Scope of services to be provided for this project are investigative and design services for the following:  1) Replace obsolete cold storage facilities (Brewer, Lewiston, and Sanford) and construct a new one (Waterville); 2) Repair Organizational and Non-Organization parking areas (Waterville, Sanford, and Westbrook).  Construction oversight services will be contracted upon award of these construction projects as they occur.  Total estimated construction cost is 6.8 million dollars.

Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Architects and Engineers on the Bureau of General Services website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities.
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